
 

Dear Parents 

It feels like yesterday when we welcomed the  

children back to school, and it is incredible to see 

how quickly time has flown by.  We are already 

well into the Cambridge examinations period.  

May we all pray for our examinations writing   

candidates as they sit for the examinations. 

 VERY EXCITING NEWS 

 

 PRIZE GIVING AND SPEECH NIGHT 
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VERY EXCITING NEWS 

We are proud to announce that ten students from Goldridge College 

represented the Midlands Province in the 2024 Spelling Bee             

competitions and performed exceptionally well.  Tumelani Moyo 

achieved an impressive 6th place, while Anisha Zvina was crowned the 

national champion of the 2024 Spelling Bee competitions.  Anisha will 

be travelling to Abuja, Nigeria to represent Zimbabwe in the global               

competition.  We wish her the very best.  Like a shining knight, Anisha 

has brought great honour to Goldridge College.  Congratulations,    

Makorokoto, Amhlope to Anisha!!! 

Four learners got gold medals at the Chess Tournament held at Lomagundi College. 
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PRIZE GIVING AND SPEECH NIGHT 

As indicated on the calendar we sent to you at the beginning of the term, our Prize Giving and Speech 

Night will be held tomorrow, Thursday, 26 September 2024 starting at 5.30 p.m. sharp. 

In order to thoroughly prepare for the event, school will end at 10.25 a.m. on that day. We expect all 

students to be back at school by 5.00 p.m.  The event is targeted to end at 8.30 p.m, if all goes well. 

On Friday, the school will be open to allow for any revision lessons needed to continue, but most  

classes will not have lessons.  The boarders will leave for the fixture free weekend on Friday, 27      

September at 8.00 a.m. 

We all, do hope, for a successful Prize Giving and Speech night 

We wish you an enjoyable weekend with your children too. 

Sincerely, 

 

Yours Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

L. Mashanda 

HEADMASTER 

 


